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The Sandown Highway Department accomplished another phase of the road 

improvement plan.  Even though, we had a late start we were able to complete all 

the drainage work on both Sargent and Reed roads and both roads were topped 

with binder.  This summer we will install the top coat and finish off all shoulder 

work.  

Beginning in 2019, we are working on a new 5 year Road Improvement plan.  The 

first phase involves reconstruction of Wells Village Road, from the Chester town 

line to Eagle Ridge Road and adding the top coat to Hale True Road.  

I am asking you to continue to vote yes on the road program so we can continue to 

better our town.  

As always, I want to say thank you to Keach-Nordstrom Associates for their hard 

work, also Busby Construction and as always, my employees. The weather has 

been making this job very interesting this past year. 

Have a safe and happy 2019. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Arthur Genualdo 

Public Works Director  

Arthur Genualdo, DPW Director  

Michael Devine, Supervisor 

Richard O’Hanley 

John Runcie 

 


